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DATE/TIME OF RELEASE: Monday, December 5, 2016 
 
NATURE OF STORY: Armed Robbery 
 
LOCATION: 150 Melton RD, Creswell    Creswell BiMart  
 
DETAILS:  
 
On December 5, 2016 at approximately 5:03PM, Sheriff’s Deputies responded to a report of an Armed 
Robbery at the Creswell BiMart. A single white male adult entered the Creswell BiMart located at 150 
Melton Rd. The male approached the pharmacy, displayed a firearm and robbed the pharmacy. He then 
left the building, entered a nearby dark colored vehicle and left the parking lot. No one was injured in this 
incident and the investigation is ongoing.  
 
There is no immediate threat to the public at this time. Anyone with information in this incident is 
encouraged to contact the Lane County Sheriff’s Office at 541-682-4141. 
 
 
 
Prepared by: Sergeant Scott Denham  
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